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Discussion of Engineering Report

The firm of Munn-Reese was retained to prepare the required engineering report in
support of this New LPTV Experimental STA Application for licensee Arkansas Educational
Television Commission.

Additional engineering exhibits are attached to this application:

- “Lee Mountain Proposed Allocation Interference Study”. This exhibit demonstrates
that the proposed facility will not cause Prohibited Interference to stations affected by this
proposal. The details of the study parameters are included in this exhibit.


